
Memorial Hermann Katy Hospital’s nursing staff was 
again awarded the Pathway to Excellence designation 
from the American Nurses Credentialing Center. The 
designation is given to healthcare organizations that 

create work environments in which nurses can flourish, 
is a testament to professional satisfaction among nurses, 
and identifies the best workplaces in the field of nursing.

New City Hall Making Progress

The City of Katy’s new City Hall, which will encompass 
33,000 square feet and stand three stories high, is 
expected to open in spring 2016. The building will 

stand adjacent to the current structure and will belong 
to the citizens of Katy upon completion, tax-free 

according to Mayor Fabol Hughes. 

Texas Senator Opens Office in Cinco Ranch
Texas Senator Lois W. Kolkhorst welcomed community 
VIPs and elected officials to the grand opening of her 
Fort Bend district office, located at the N.W. corner of 

Grand Parkway and Westpark Tollway. 

New Waterpark Coming to Katy in 2016
Typhoon Texas Waterpark is slated to open to the 
public near IH-10 and Grand Parkway in May 2016. 

The park will feature major rides and attractions 
like slide-boarding, six-person raft rides, lazy river, 

interactive play structures, and more. 
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Katy Police Host Bicycle 
Safety Course for Students

Officers Ruben Rebeles and Terrick Middleton from the 
Katy ISD police department held a bicycle safety rodeo 
for WoodCreek Junior High students at the request of 

neighborhood parents. The early morning clinic had fun 
lessons and obstacle courses for the kids to practice on. 

Cane Island Parkway 
Construction Underway

City of Katy officials recently held a groundbreaking 
ceremony for the construction of the Cane Island 
Parkway and IH-10 interchange. The project, once 
completed, will allow new access to IH-10 on the 

west side of Katy, which will benefit tenants of the 
new West 10 Business Park. 

Superintendent Frailey Appointed 
to Board of Regents

Governor Greg Abbott appointed Katy ISD 
Superintendent Alton Frailey to the Stephen F. Austin 

Board of Regents for his excellence in the daily 
operations of 60 campuses in Katy ISD and his many 

years of educational leadership. 

Katy Business Women’s Association 
Appoints New Officers 

The American Business Women’s Association - 
Katy Charter Chapter celebrated new officers at 

Hasta La Pasta in Katy.  Pictured are treasurer Kitty 
Tennison with iMortgage , vice president Terry 

Moonheyham with Lincoln Financial, and president 
Debi Ilijev with Highland Salon.
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